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Psychological Therapy Services

for children and their families
Peanut Ward and Paediatric Assessment Unit (PAU)

The Psychological Therapy Service offers emotional support to both children and their families/carers who have come into Peanut ward and/or the Paediatric Assessment Unit (PAU).

Many children come into Peanut Ward after having similar experiences to the following:

· a burn or scald injury

· a traumatic injury

· an agreed surgical procedure

The surgical team will focus on helping a child to recover physically from an injury or from surgery. 

The psychological therapy team can help a child and their family/carer to recover emotionally from an injury or from surgery.

As a parent or carer, you may be experiencing similar feelings or worries to some of the following:

· Are my child’s burns going to scar? Will he/she get bullied and teased? How will he/she cope? How can we support him/her?

· How is my child going to cope with the operation and/or if they experience any pain? How will they cope with dressing changes?

· I keep thinking about the accident and can’t get it out of my mind.

· How am I going to cope when my child goes under anaesthetic? 

We can help by:

· reducing fear and anxiety 

· improving low mood and self esteem 

· helping you or your child ‘process’ the thoughts of the surgery or injury 

· helping your child come to terms with an altered body image

· increasing confidence through social skills training

· helping a family come to terms with a child who has an altered body image

The psychological therapy service offers:

· ‘One off’ appointments which can often be very helpful and you may not feel the need to meet again.

· Individual sessions for the child or parent(s) to help with any of the difficulties described in this leaflet, and any other concerns that you may have.

· Family sessions involving the child and one or both their parents and siblings (if appropriate).

· Continued support & follow-up - In some cases, if needed, psychological support may continue throughout a child’s treatment, in the Peanut ward and PAU, as an outpatient appointment, after the child has been discharged, 
· Onward referrals - It may also be appropriate to refer your child, and/or family, on for further support within another NHS team or voluntary organisation, such as ‘Changing Faces’.

The psychological therapy service can design support to fit the needs of the child and their family.

Who to contact:
If you have any questions, or if you would like to speak to the paediatric psychological therapist, please contact the 

Department of Psychological Therapy:

Tel: 01342 414478

There is an answer phone. Please leave your name and contact details and a therapist will return your call. Alternatively, you may ask a member of staff on Peanut or PAU who will contact the department for you.

Please ask if you would like this leaflet
in larger print or a different format.
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